
NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY 
CENTRAL SECURITY SERVICE 

FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755 

Serial: N 9108B 

1 0 JUN 1977 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 - Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This replies to your letter, dated 1 June 1977, alleging 
improprieties in this Agency's processing of your requests 
under the Freedom of Information Act, as amended. In my 
letters of 6 April 1977, 10 May 1977 and 11 May 1977, I have 
provided you all the assurances possible that no such improprieties 
exist and I have informed you, by my letter of 23 May 1977, how 
to proceed if you are dissatisfied with this Agency's responses 
to your requests. 

The next to the last paragraph of your 1 June 1977 letter 
may constitute a new request for information relating to 
publishing, promotion, distribution and foreign distribution 
of manuscripts and books, although its terms are too general 
to describe reasonably the records you wish to obtain. If 
you intend this to be a new Freedom of Information Act Request, 
you should state more precisely what you want and should direct 
that request to the NSA Information Officer, ATTN: D4, National 
Security Agency, Fort George G. Meade, Maryland 20755. That 
request then will be processed in accordance with Title 5 U.S.C. 
552 as amended by Public Law 93-502. 
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